
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
 

 
The Okeechobee County School Board will soon consider a budget for fiscal 
year 2017-2018.   
 
A public hearing to make a DECISION on the budget AND TAXES will be 

held on: 
 
 

July 27, 2017 at 5:01 p.m. 
at 

Okeechobee County School Board office building 
Room 303, 700 SW Second Avenue 

Okeechobee, Florida 34974 


